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Monday,  April 30 
 Easter Weekday 

 Mass 7:30am Special Intention Alex McMahon 

Tuesday, May 1 
 Easter Weekday 

 Mass 7:30am Louis Navickas (Faith Family)    
Wednesday, May 2 

 St. Athanasius, Bishop, Doctor of the Church 
 Mass 7:30am Helen Ligocki (Mike)   
Thursday, May 3 

 Sts Philip & James, Apostles 
 Mass 7:30am Bernadette Temple (Ray & Ann Rach) 

Friday, May 4 
 Easter Weekday 

 Mass 7:30am  Paul Falconio (Ann Rudd)  

Saturday,  May 5 
 FIFTH  SUNDAY OF EASTER 

 Mass 4:30pm Michael Vasti (Family)  
Sunday, May 6 

  FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER   
 Mass: 8:00am St. Mary’s Parishioners 

 Mass: 10:30am John B. Hyche  

 (Robert & Imogene Waters) 

ST. MARY’S SACRIFICIAL GIVING 
 

April 22, 2012 

Sunday Collection: $3,151.00  Thank You! 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH 
 

Sunday, April 29 
CCD                               9:00-10:15          Parish Hall 

The final CCD Class of the year will be  May 6 

First Communion         10:30am 
 

Monday & Thursday 
Zumba                  6:30-7:00pm                Parish Hall 

 
Friday, May 4 

Dead Theologian Meeting   5:30pm 
 
 

Evening Rosary:  Sunday-Friday 6:00pm and before 
4:30pm Saturday Mass.  If there is a 5:30 evening Mass, 

rosary will begin at 5:00pm 

Mass Servers: 
Saturday 5/5 4:30pm 

Dudich 

Sunday 5/6 8:00am 

L/E Toole 

Sunday 5/6 10:30am 

   Pierce, Amos 

Eucharistic Ministers for 5/5 & 5/6 
Saturday…………….4:30pm…….Lambert 

Sunday...…………….8:00am…….McMasters 

Sunday……………..10:30am….…Rivers 

Lectors for the month of May 
Saturday……….…...8:00pm…….…Maxwell 

Sunday ……………….8:00am……..Lovejoy 

Sunday ... …………….10:30am…..Levin 

 PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK: Bree Aldridge,  Carol 
Anderson, Sharon Andrews, Kate Armon, Henrietta Attutis, 

Ruby Bandy, Jalynn Barnes, Abigail Bartel,  Jim Brackney, 

Florence Britch,  Cheryl Burke, Tory Ceader, Colleen 
Cessna, Pauline Cheever, Betty Chesrown,  Rhonda Cook, 

Delbert Coronwell, Marie Cornwell, Kristi Cunningham, 
Jackson Cunningham, Donna Deck, Christine Delhaye,  Art 

Dowling, Betsy Fridmanski, Jenny Butikas Ferrill, Margaret 
Garrison,  Alice Gibson, Regina Hampton,  Edgar Herera, 

Tom Heinz, Rachel Horning, Cindy Huckleby, Harvey 

Hudson, Dorrie Jones, Karl Jordan, Mary Jordan, Ann 
Karcavich, Christine Karushis, Allison Kijewski, Donna 

Langdon, Linda Larrigan, Mollie Latoz, James Lawson, Joe 
Lutchka, Mindy Lutchka, Theresa Mackowiak,  Matthew 

Massman, Bernie McFetridge, Alex McMahon, Sheri 

McMasters, Anna Milewski, Jaren Miller, Margaret Miller, 
Judy Moody, Larry Morales,  Matt Murtha, Presley Ragen 

Mosier, Elizabeth Norvilitis, Fred Pessky, Jamie Lee Phillips, 
Randall Plankenhorn, Richard Polancyak, Timothy 

Polancyak, Vernon Pratt, Ray Rach, Judy Rader, Sam 
Rader, Sue Ramert, Mary Rattonetti,  Erick Rice, Dorothy 

Ridens,  Trace Riley, Karen Rudd, Carl Sayon,  Barb 

Shanks,  Christy Sloger, Ray Sloger, John Smith, Patricia 
Sollars, Special Intention, Michael Spiering,  Braylyn 

Elizabeth Stonewall, Kirk Swanson, Cory Taylor, Edy A. 
Taylor,  Mackenzie Tincher, Mary Tincher, Brenda J. Todd,   

Marcy (Lutchka) Tincher, Lucille Valantas, Dolly 

Vanterepotte, Lillian Vasti, Tina Vaughn, Frank J. Vettorel 
Jr., Dorothy Virostek, Frank Virostek, Mary Vogel, Bob & 

Barbara Walblay, Ryan Walblay, Michael Wargo,  Donald 
Wolfe, Bonnie Wolfe, Rita Wynn, Colleen Youhas,  Gary 

Youhas,  Johnny Youhas, Tom Yuhas 

There are copies of the Catholic Newspaper “The Wanderer” in 

the vestibule of the church.  It is the oldest Catholic Paper.  You 

are welcome to take a copy.  If you like it, please let us know. 



FOURTH SUNDAY OF EASTER   April 29, 2012 

NURSE’S CORNER 
Soon we will be having warm weather again, which will 
mean outdoor activities, sports and traveling.  Usually dur-

ing the winter we don’t use our first aid kit that we have in 
the car as much as in the summer.  So, we should check it 

and any other for replacement items and get rid of all out-

dated supplies.  Some items you might want in your kit: 
 Acetaminophen, ibuprofen and low dose aspirin 

 Antihistamine 

 Anti-nausea/motion sickness medication 

 Bandages such as 2x2 & 4x4 size 

 Band-aids 

 Gauze wrap 

 Non-allergenic tape 

 Triangle bandage 

 Elastic wraps 

 Disposable cloths 

 Sharp scissors with rounded tips 

 Antiseptic cleansing solution, wipes, alcohol pads 

 Antibiotic ointment 

 Disposable instant-activating cold packs 

 A first-aid manual 

 
Always check for any allergies before giving first aid 

Totus Tuus, a Latin phrase meaning “totally yours” was the 

motto of the late Pope John Paul II.  This is a diocesan sponsored, 

summer youth program for grades 1-12 which demonstrates that 

on can be a faithful Catholic and still have fun.  Morning “pump-

up”, skits, songs, recess, games and the water fight infuse the 

element of FUN in the program.  The youth learn a great deal 

while having fun at the same time.  The program runs June 10-

15.  Cost for grades 1-8 is $35, with a $50 max per family, oper-

ating during the day from 9am-2:30pm.  Cost for each teen is $15 

operating in the evening from 7-9:30pm.  Each participant is 

asked to donate a bag of snacks.  The programs will be conducted 

at the Schlarman Academy, South Campus and St. Paul’s Church.  

For information and to register contact St. Mary’s Parish Office 

at 267-3334 or e-mail stmary1903@yahoo.com 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS NOW!!   
 

 

May 6: 2:30pm Holy Hour and talk on Mary.  Reception to fol-

low. 
 

TODAY IS THE LAST CCD CLASS 
 

May 20:  Altar & Rosary Spring Fling, 12:30pm in the parish 

hall.  Don’t forget guys, your invited too! 
 

Nazareth House Family Day.   
 

June 1:  Dead Theologian Meeting  
 

June 10:  Corpus Christi procession following 10:30am Mass 

and parish picnic 

The Schlarman Academy Annual Spring Raffle is ongoing.   
Ticket cost is $100.  Cash, Check, Visa and Mastercard are ac-

cepted.  Call 442-1184 or 800-747-0880 for tickets, also avail-

able at the parish office. 

You may still purchase a T-shirt to support Alex McMahon’s 

fight against a rare form of cancer.  Cost is $15.   Contact Cassey 

Holycross @304-8543 or Shannon at Head to Toe Salon in Home 

Gardens @304-0750.  All proceeds will help Alex’s family defray 

some of the costs associated with his care, travel expenses and 

treatments.   

   

 Congtatulations to  Haylee Barfell,       

 Rylee Edwards, Rylee Jones, Gage & 

 Hunter Lange,  Erica Markell,  Cole  

 Maxwell and Ethan Richards!! 

“The future of humanity passes through the family”...Pope 

John Paul II  Come out for a Sunday of Fun at Nazareth House on 

May 20th!  It will be a time to relax and pray together.  Everyone 

is welcome.  The day will begin at 10:00AM, cost is $25/family.  

Send your name along with # attending to Nazareth Retreat 

House/PO Box 165/Henry, IL 61537.  There will be a Mass and 

Rosary as well as games and other fun activities.  Lunch will be 

provided. 

ADA UPDATE….. 

Thank you to those who turned in their ADA cards last weekend.  

We had $16,823 in contributions and pledges (59% of our goal) 

from 93 families (22% of our parish).   
 

We hope you all enjoyed the prime rib dinner.  Our master chef 

(Alan Mitchell) did an excellent job cooking.  We would also like 

to thank Don & Sonna Hall, JoAnn Thompson, Juna Milholland, 

Alyce Schifo, Eric Echols, Lynette Elsberg,  Jackie Shadden, 

Hank Biczkowski, George Dudich.  Hopefully I didn’t leave any-

one out.  This group volunteered at all the parish dinners and we 

appreciate you all. 
 

Congratulations to Catherine Fridmanski.  She was the winner of 

the 50/50 raffle in the amount of $757.50!!  Our next gathering 

will be June 10 at our Annual Parish Corpus Christi Picnic. 

Growing in Faith Together Update:  As you may recall, the 

parishes of Vermilion County sent a proposal to the Diocesan 

Planning Commission in February .  In that proposal, we recom-

mended that the parishes of the county work together in many  

areas to advance our common mission, at the same time preserv-

ing the unique identity of each parish.  We are pleased to report 

that the Planning Commission agreed with that proposal.  In com-

ing months, we will continue to work together to implement spe-

cific ways of cooperation.  We thank you for the prayers you have 

already offered for the success of this process, and we earnestly 

ask for your continued prayerful support. 


